September 8, 2015

The Wabash County Board of Commissioners met in regular session in the
Wabash County Courthouse on Tuesday, September 8, 2015. Chairman Brian K.
Haupert called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. with all commissioners present:
Haupert, Barry J. Eppley and Scott E. Givens. The proceedings were recorded by
Wabash County Auditor Linda Conrad. The minutes of the August 31, 2015
meeting were reviewed. Eppley made a motion to approve the minutes as written.
Givens seconded the motion; it passed by a 3-0 vote.

John Martin, Wabash County Highway Superintendent stated that 24 miles of
chip and seal have been completed on the county roads.

Bob Land, Wabash County Sheriff reported that the Wabash County Jail
currently has 87 inmates with 42 inmates housed at the Miami County Jail.

Mark Frantz, County Attorney representative was present with nothing to report.

Jeff Hobson, Community Corrections Director and Sarah Lochner, Chief Probation
Officer presented a strategic plan of collaborated services for a grant application
with Community Corrections, Probation and the County Courts. The group asked
the commissioners to sign a letter of approval to submit with the grant. Givens
made a motion to sign the approval letter. Eppley seconded the motion; it passed
by a 3-0 vote.

Jeff Hobson also presented the annual report for Community Corrections.

Linda Conrad, Wabash County Auditor presented the accounts payable claims
and allowance docket for 9/8/2015 and the payroll claims and allowances for the
pay period ending 8/29/2015.

With no other business to come before the Board of Commissioners the meeting
was adjourned. The commissioners will next meet on Monday, September 14,
2015.

Also present were: Wabash Plain Dealer reporter Mackenzi Klemann and 105.9
The Bash reporter Tim Arnett.



